
Forest Lake Area Pickleball Steering Committee 
Meeting Minutes
Date:  August 18
In Attendance:  Denny Johnson, Gary Lee, Duane 
Dittberner, Chuck Henry, Jody Mogren, Deb McKenzie

Equipment Shed 
- Gary and/or Denny to purchase vinyl shed at Menards 
for $123.71 with 11% rebate
- Gary to assemble with help from others
- Shed to be mounted near NW fence gate 
- Gary to propose mounting be done by Park Board

Court Dryers
- Gary to purchase 1 sponge roller on Amazon
- Discussion with Mac took place after meeting, but 
decision was to go with sponge to start with

Broom
- Gary to purchase 1 broom from Menards

First Aid Kit
- Gary to purchase 1 First Aid Kit with rebate money from 
Menards

AED
- Corine Kane is working with Fairview on donating AED

Fall Social



- Robin, Jody and Deb to organize
- Timing most likely to be late September, early October 
around lunch time 
- Location options would be YMCA meeting room or Ice 
Arena meeting room to start with
- Pizza to be ordered in
- BYOBeverages
- Door prizes were suggested 

Web Site
- Chuck to take charge of setting up website and will 
communicate questions via email.  The site looks great so 
far!
- Name of website, for now, will be Forest Lake Area 
Pickleball

Name Tags
- Denny ordered and working on names to have available 
shortly to members

GroupMe App
- App allows people to set up specific times for people to 
meet to play PB
- Jodi to check with her contact on how this is set up

Financial Status
- Denny provided status and will provide updates via email 
as status changes

Any corrections/additions are welcome.  Again, great job 



Gary and Denny for getting this to this point!

Deb


